
Environmental and Land Use Alert: Register Permits Now Under Permit
Extension Act of 2020

Registration for permits to be extended under the Permit Extension Act of 2020 is required and is now open. Under the Act,
permits are not automatically extended as they had been with prior Extension Acts, but must be registered with the Department
of Environmental Protection (DEP). This applies to all permits extended, including non-DEP permits. Applicants have until
October 8, 2020 to register a permit or it will not be extended. Holders of an approval asserted to be covered by the Act shall
register such approval by providing information specified at www.nj.gov/dep/pea2020.

If you have any questions about this alert or any other Environmental and Land Use issue, please contact:

Susan R. Rubright, Esq., Member, Environmental and Land Use Practice, at srubright@bracheichler.com or 973-403-3157.

Frances B. Stella, Esq., Member and Chair, Environmental and Land Use Practice, at fstella@bracheichler.com or
973-403-3149.

Lindsay P. Cambron, Esq., Associate, Environmental and Land Use Practice, at lcambron@bracheichler.com or 973-364-5232.
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